
Submitter: Angela Zehava 

On Behalf Of:  

Committee: Joint Committee On Transportation 

Measure: HB2098 

The current plan to replace the bridge is a perfect example of environmental racism--

building it over majority black, historic neighborhoods. 

It is particularly offensive that there is an attempt to bribe these neighborhoods into 

accepting it with promises to invest in urban renewal, small businesses, etc. Urban 

renewal and investment Can and Should be done in those neighborhoods without a 

monster highway! 

More lanes INCREASE traffic and pollution--visit L.A. or Houston, to see it first hand. 

We need TRANSIT and a modest bridge. 


